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The key items of note from the Chairman’s perspective are: 

 
 
 

 Participated along with our Chief Executive and a number of members of staff from 
the RUH on the University of Bath Executive MBA course, Leading & Managing 
Change module – a residential week at the end of the MBA course. RUH staff gave 
presentations on various aspects of experiences of leading change, responded to 
questions and two days later the students gave presentations on what they had 
learnt as a formal part of their course assessment.  

 

 Chaired the second Shadow Council of Governors at the All Saints Centre, Weston. 
Agenda items included assurance reports on workforce, operational and financial 
performance and updates from the first meetings of the shadow working groups; 
Quality and Strategy and Business Planning. 

 

 Met with Steven Wheeler who has been recently appointed to the Executive board 
of Wiltshire Healthwatch. 

 

 Update meetings with the Chairmen of the Royal National Hospital for Rheumatic 
Diseases and Sirona Care and Health. 

 

 Attended along with ten other Board members the first seminar with RUH and Bath 
and North Somerset and Wiltshire CCG board members. The event gave all three 
organisations the opportunity to introduce each other with presentations on 
overview and strategic position – share what each organisation has learnt from 
patient stories and have a group discussion on where we share aspirations and 
opportunities. 

 
 

 


